

July 22, 2015

Ms. Carol McDonald President Ottawa Council on Smoking or Health info@smokefreeottawa.com

Dear Ms. McDonald:

Thank you for your email of March 30, 2015, addressed to Mr. Russell Mills, Chair of the Board of Directors at the National Capital Commission (NCC), regarding your request to have smoke-free signs installed at the entrance of the Rideau Canal. I am responding on behalf of Mr. Mills.

You have made an excellent recommendation and rest assured that smoke-free signage will be installed for the next skating season of 2015/2016 at each of the rest areas on the Rideau Canal Skateway.

Thank you for sharing your comments and concerns with the NCC and helping us to build a National Capital of which all Canadians can be proud.

Yours sincerely

Gary Lacey
Executive Director
Capital Stewardship